
 

Dear parent/carer, 

Young Voices audience ticket and T-shirt deadline is strictly 12pm TODAY. All items will close on 

ParentPay at this time, and we are unable to process any more requests for tickets to watch the concert 

in the evening, or for children’s YV t-shirts if you would like one for your child. Please refer back to 

the Harmonize YV information letter on the TMA website for information. Remember - audience 

tickets and t-shirts are optional, if you have secured your child’s coach place they will be attending 

the concert on Friday 19th January. Harmonize children with a coach place booked do not need an 

audience ticket, coach payments you have made should appear in your ParentPay history. Our email 

address for any Harmonize queries is Harmonize@tma.bucks.sch.uk, please bear in mind that Mrs 

Marshall will be teaching all day, but will do her best to help if you have a last-minute query before 

the YV deadline today. 

Thank you. 

Two Mile Ash School 


